
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 

Circular No. 157 (24-25) 

20th December, 2024 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Re: Teen Lens: Mental Health Stories Micro-film Competition 

With a view to nourishing the prefects’ generic skills and enriching their understanding of mental 

health, the Prefects’ Association and the prefect body of Maryknoll Secondary School, are delighted 

to jointly organise a micro-film competition, Teen Lens: Mental Health Stories. The 3-day 

programme, which targets S3 to S5 prefects, comprises training, workshops and sharing sessions. 

Details are as follows: 

 

Date Time Venue Programme outline 

4th January, 2025 12:15 p.m.—5:30 p.m. Maryknoll 

Secondary 

School 

Ice-breaking and adventure 

training 

11th January, 2025 12:30 p.m.—5:30 p.m. Mental health and video-

shooting workshops 

15th February, 2025 1:00 p.m.—3 p.m. Premiere and award presentation 

 

The programme is free of charge. The participants will produce their own micro-films on a team-

basis. The award-winning videos will be broadcast at Maryknoll Secondary School and our school to 

promote students’ awareness of mental health. We will obtain consent from parents/ guardians if we 

intend to upload the videos to the internet (e.g. YouTube). 

 

We believe this programme will be a valuable experience for your child. Please complete the reply 

slip by 27th December, 2024. For inquiries, please contact Mr. LUI Yiu Sun or Mr. TSOI Chun Fung, 

the teacher advisors, at 25460117. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Mr. LUI Yiu Sun) 

for The Principal 

 

 


